Adam Turner

From: Nancy Penhune <npenhune@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 1:29 PM

To: Adam Turner

Subject: Chappy internet hearing

| am a long time Chappy resident and one of the early users of Chappy Wisp. The service has steadily grown and
improved over the years and | would like to see it continue.
Sometime in the future | would certainly like to see this located on town owned or public land however, this debate
and delay has been carried on for too long. Right now I think this should continue as it is now operated.
I live out at the end of Wasque and it is certainly a relief to have very good service out here and over the years Bob
Fynbo has always provided me with very good service. | think he deserves the chance to continue.

Nancy P Penhune. 87 Wasque Avenue

Nancy Penhune
NPenhune@verizon.net



